
From: Pat Delfino
To: Sheley, Karen
Subject: [External] RE: Board Memo F on Victim Services Ad Hoc Committee Members
Date: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 4:07:34 PM

Dear General Counsel Sheley,
 
I hereby appoint the individuals named in FSGU Director Stevens’ memo dated January 25, 2022, to
the Victim Services Ad Hoc Committee.
 
They are highly qualified and have the ability to perform outstanding service as Committee
Members.
 
Stay safe. Stay healthy. Stay strong.
 
 
Thanks,
Pat
 
Patrick J. Delfino
Director
---
State's Attorneys Appellate Prosecutor
725 South Second Street
Springfield, IL 62704
217-782-1628
FAX: 217-782-6305
 
CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT: The information in this communication, including attachments, is
confidential and intended solely for delivery to and authorized use by its intended recipient. If you
are not the intended recipient, any use of this communication is unauthorized and may be unlawful.
Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and
delete this e-mail from your system.
 
 
 
 

From: Sheley, Karen [mailto:Karen.Sheley@Illinois.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 2:47 PM
To: Delfino, Patrick
Subject: Board Memo F on Victim Services Ad Hoc Committee Members
 
Dear Chair Delfinio,
 
Attached is the memo identifying the recommended members to the Victim Services Ad Hoc
Committee. They have been reviewed by ICJIA staff and vetted with the Executive team.  Please let
me know if you have any questions.

mailto:pdelfino@ilsaap.org
mailto:Karen.Sheley@Illinois.gov


 
If you do not have questions, could you please confirm in writing that you appoint these individuals
to the committee?  If so, we will include our email exchange on ICJIA’s website and also announce
the appointment at the beginning of meeting.
 
Many thanks,
 
 
Karen Sheley
General Counsel
Illinois Criminal Justice Information Authority
300 W. Adams St., Suite 200
Chicago, IL 60606
 
 
 
 

State of Illinois - CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The information contained in this communication is
confidential, may be attorney-client privileged or attorney work product, may constitute inside information
or internal deliberative staff communication, and is intended only for the use of the addressee.
Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited
and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender
immediately by return e-mail and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all
attachments. Receipt by an unintended recipient does not waive attorney-client privilege, attorney work
product privilege, or any other exemption from disclosure.


